From: Aggie Dymarska [

Sent: 15 November 2019 11:29
To;|

Ce: 100avenueroadcv> [

Subject: 2017/6638/CMP - Aggie
| object to the new CMP proposal because:

It will have a negative effect on the health of residents, specifically children playing in the area and
residents of the care home. The increase in number of lorries is unnacceptable and will have a
negative impact on the community. Users of the public path and the residents will be affected and |
believe all vehicles should be restricted. This is already an area with a lot of traffic (Finchley road is
near by with many buses and lorries). Please do not put developer’s interest before interest of the
people. This will affect the health of residents and the noise will be terrible.
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